Chief Internal Auditor -
First Citizens Bank Limited

First Citizens is pleased to advise of the following changes in
its Senior Management team:

Effective October 31, 2023, Mr. Anthony St. Clair will demit
the office of Chief Internal Auditor. Effective November 1,
2023, Ms. Donna Miller will succeed him in the position.

The Group takes this opportunity to thank Mr. St. Clair for his
years of service and the effective transitioning of the role to
Ms. Miller in preparation for his retirement.

Lindi Joy Ballah-Tull
General Counsel and
Group Corporate Secretary
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